
 

 

Academic Focus: 

Color: Pink, Grey, Brown 

Shape: Square, Diamond  

Number: 14, 15,16, 17  

Letter: K, M, L 

 

Address:  6613 Hickory Flat hwy  Canton, Ga 30115  

School Phone: (770)224-6161 

Website: https://www.starlightlearningacademy.com/ 

Email: Canton@starlightlearningacademy.com 

Character Education: Generosity 

 

Generosity is the quality of being kind, selfless, and 

giving to others. Generosity is the virtue of being 

generous and liberal. Generosity makes us feel 

better and those around us. It is also a natural 

confidence builder. 

Global Focus:  

Madagascar 

This month we will focus on 
learning all about 
Madagascar foods, clothing 
and customs. 

Thanksgiving Food  

Donation Drive 
Please donate up until 

November 23rd 

 



 

 

Academic Focus: 

Color: Pink, Grey, Brown 

Shape: Square, Diamond  

Number: 14, 15,16, 17  

Letter: K, M, L 

 

Address:290B Bramford way Kennesaw, GA 30144 

School Phone:678-324-1452 

Website: https://www.starlightlearningacademy.com/ 

Email:Kennesaw@starlightlearningacademy.com 

Character Education: Generosity 

 

Generosity is the quality of being kind, selfless, and 

giving to others. Generosity is the virtue of being 

generous and liberal. Generosity makes us feel 

better and those around us. It is also a natural 

confidence builder. 

Global Focus:  

Madagascar 

This month we will focus on 
learning all about 
Madagascar foods, clothing 
and customs. 

Thanksgiving Food  

Donation Drive 
Please donate up until 

November 23rd 

 



 

 

 

  
* 6-years Anniversary Pam  
*3-years Anniversary Shay 
*1-year Anniversary Sarah 
*1-year Anniversary Miontaye 
*1-year Anniversary Althea 
*1-year Anniversary Torena 

 

 

Thank you so much ladies 

for being apart of our 

Team!!! We love you  

 

 2
nd

 – Ibraheem 

 4
th

 Autymun Big One  

 9
th

 Maverick 

 11
th

  Mary  

 11
th

 Kali Big One  

 14
th

 Mayi  

 16
th

 Amari  

 16
th

 Jervyn  

 17
th

 Bryson   

 17
th

 Mateo   

 19
th

 Noah  

 20
th

 Ahmad 

 21
st

- Chase T. 

 23
rd

 Yalena  

 25
th

 London  

 26
th

 Noah B.  

 28
th

 Kendrick  

 29
th

- Trea O. 

 29
th

 Carter 

 30
th

 Ariel  

 

Thanksgiving 

Lunch 11/23rd  

Please sign up to bring a 

dish.  

Infants one and twos 

11:00pm  

Threes and fours 12:00pm  

Parents are                             

invited to join us for lunch!  

PAYMENTS ARE DUE FRIDAYS!!!  
PLEASE update your phone numbers and address with front office for NEW daily kid-reports 

 
 

Please join us for a movie 
under the stars Nov11th. We 
will be watching Madagascar 

at 7:00pm 
 

There will be a concession 
available for purchase. 

 
You are invited to bring a lawn 
chair, blankets and whatever 
else makes you confrontable.  

 
5471 Bells ferry Road Acworth 

ga 30102 

 
 
 

Nov. 24th-27th 
Dec. 23rd-26th 

Dec31st @4:00pm 

Jan. 1st 

Visit the Hole In the Wall 

Selfie Museum for a 

Winter Wonderland 

Christmas experience! 

11/14 till 12/31  

5471 Bells Ferry Road 

Acworth ga 30102 

 



 

 

 

Happy 6 year Annivasry Pam  
Happy 3 year annivasry Shay  
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Thanksgiving 

Lunch 11/23rd  

Please sign up to bring a 

dish.  

Infants one and twos 

11:00pm  

Threes and fours 12:00pm  

Parents are                             

invited to join us for lunch!  

PAYMENTS ARE DUE FRIDAYS!!!  
PLEASE update your phone numbers and address with front office for NEW daily kid-reports 

 
 

Please join us for a movie 
under the stars Nov11th. We 
will be watching Madagascar 

at 7:00pm 
 

There will be a concession 
available for purchase. 

 
You are invited to bring a lawn 
chair, blankets and whatever 
else makes you confrontable.  

 
5471 Bells ferry Road Acworth 

ga 30102 

 
 
 

Nov. 24th-27th 
Dec. 23rd-26th 

Dec31st @4:00pm 

Jan. 1st 

Visit the Hole In the 

Wall Selfie Museum 

for a Winter 

Wonderland Christmas 

experience! 

11/14 till 12/31  

5471 Bells Ferry Road 

Acworth ga 30102 

 


